
Fr Hugh Randolph 
 

Please keep our Fr Hugh in your prayers.  
He died on Monday evening, 24-Jul-2017, at 8.25 p.m. 

 
Over the years Fr Hugh has made a great contribution 

to the community here at Nunraw. 
 

May he now enjoy the peace and joy of the Lord 
he served so well. 

 
Funeral Mass will be celebrated here at the Abbey 

 on Saturday 29th July at 11.00 a.m. 
 

R.I.P. 
 

 


